

E7 – First term test 2

A. PHONETICS

I Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|--------------------|---------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>o</u> cean | B. <u>s</u> pecial | C. <u>c</u> entury | D. <u>m</u> usician |
| 2. A. <u>g</u> uitar | B. <u>g</u> allery | C. <u>g</u> angster | D. <u>g</u> eneral |
| 3. A. <u>n</u> aughty | B. <u>m</u> op | C. <u>c</u> aught | D. <u>b</u> ought |
| 4. A. <u>c</u> all | B. <u>c</u> ar | C. <u>t</u> all | D. <u>w</u> alk |

II Choose the word with the different stress pattern.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-----------|-----------|------------|
| 1. A. mountain | B. butter | C. repair | D. merry |
| 2. A. alive | B. ago | C. carpet | D. agree |
| 3. A. reply | B. answer | C. happen | D. mother |
| 4. A. father | B. garden | C. doctor | D. compare |

B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

1. "What would you like to drink now?" - "....."
A. Yes, please B. No, thanks
C. Tea, please D. I like nothing to do
2. We didn't buy potatoes for lunch.
A. much B. any C. some D. little
3. kilos of beef do you want, Sir? -I need only one.
A. How many B. How much C. How big D. How large
4. John loves classical music because he is good at it.
A. play B. playing C. played D. to play
5. Classical music is not pop and rock.
A. as exciting so B. as exciting as
C. more exciting as D. the most exciting as
6. Not many people find Art and Music..... at school.
A. important B. import C. importance D. unimportance
7. Dong Ho paintings are made on papers with beautiful natural colours.
A. tradition B. culture C. cultural D. traditional
8. You had better the camera with you because The Great Wall is a very nice and interesting place.
A. take B. taking C. took D. to take
9. My dream is to become a musician and my brother's
A. are either B. is either C. is too D. are too
10. She has the same hobbies me.
A. from B. as C. on D. of
11. I haven't got (some/ no/ any) bread left for breakfast.

12. There (is some/ are some/ are any) bottles of mineral water in the fridge.
13. I (think/ find/ say) playing board games interesting because I can play them with my friends.
14. I (think/ find/ say) learning English is interesting.
15. Don't read in bed, (or/ but/ so) you'll harm your eyes.

II. Put the following verbs into the correct tense.

1. Don't walk in there! I (just/ clean) **have just cleaned**.....the floor.
2. I don't want to see that film again. I (already/see) have already seen..... it twice.
3. Sandy (visit) has visited..... The Temple of Literature for ten years.
4. I think Linda (win) will win..... the singing competition.
5. Tourists (go) go..... to Huong Pagoda every year to worship and enjoy beautiful views there.
6. How long have..... you (work) worked..... for this foreign company?
7. She (give) gave..... a very marvelous performance last night at the party.

C. READING

I. Complete the passage with the words given.

competition support dancing imitated skillfully

Mary's hobby is dance sport. She enjoys (1) very much. She could dance herself when she was small. She always saw clips of dancers on television and she (2) them. She has danced more (3) since her mother let her learn in a dancing club near her house. She is twelve years old now. Mary is going to take part in a dancing(4) organized by the Melody Center this Saturday. Her family is going there to (5) her.

II. Read the passage and answer the questions

People drink a lot of tea. There are many kinds of tea. **There is black tea. There is red tea. There is yellow tea.** People drink a lot of tea in China. Some people drink it because it is good for them. It makes them healthy. Many people drink it because it tastes very good. It is delicious. People drink a lot of green tea in Japan and in Korea, too. In Viet Nam, some people especially old people like **green tea**. They buy green tea

leaves in the market, wash them in the water and then boil them with water. People drink it when it is cold or even hot.

1. How many kinds of tea are in the text? What are they?

.....

2. Why do some people drink tea?

.....

3. Who likes drinking green tea in Viet Nam?

.....

4. Do they buy green tea in the supermarket?

.....



E. WRITING

I Make meaningful sentences based on the words given below.

2. No/ dishes/ Vietnam/ as/ famous/ Pho.

.....

5. Her/ cooking style/ much/ different/ mine.

.....

II. Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words.

1. The shirt costs \$ 19. The pants cost \$22.

→The shirt doesn't cost (as)

2. Jane is 18 years old. I am 18 years old, too.

→Jane is (same)

3. I think this dish is very delicious, but she doesn't.

→Her taste is (from)

4. The main ingredients of spring rolls are pork, eggs, bean sprouts, pepper, carrots, mushrooms and onions. (make a question for the underlined part)

.....

5. I need three spoons of sugar. (make a question for the underlined part)

.....

6. I have never seen a real lion before. (ever)

.....

7. This book is more interesting than that one. (not as ... as)

.....

8. I find carving eggshells difficult. (think)

.....

9. Because Lan had a headache, she didn't do the test well. (so)

.....

Write a paragraph about your favorite food